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Hello Lakeside Parents and Guardians! 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Family Literacy 
Night.  I can’t thank our staff enough for the great activities 
they provided for everyone to participate in last night.  I also 
want to thank all of our PTA members for your support.   
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Please remember that our annual Parent-Teacher conferences 
will be held on Tuesday, October 2 from 11:00am-7:00pm.  It 
will be critical to schedule an appointment to ensure you have 
an opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher.  Remember 
students will not attend school on this day. 
 
Thanks for your continued support! 
 
Mrs. Smith 
 
 
 
If you haven’t already done so, please consider following Lakeside on 
Twitter and/or Facebook… Twitter: @ Lakeside_Lions Facebook: 
@LakesideLionsDen   

SAVE THE DATES 

Mrs. Smith’s Snapchat… 

SEPTEMBER 

21 Pinwheels for Peace 

24 Skating Party @ Roller Cave  
6-8:00pm 

WEEKLY 
 ATTENDANCE 

KG 95.36% 

1st 95.11% 

2nd 96.06% 

3rd 97.32% 

4th 96.75% 

Lakeside 
Total 

96.19% 

Township  
Goal 

97% 

OCTOBER 

2 NO SCHOOL—Parent-
Teacher Conferences 

4 Grandparents/Special Friends 
Breakfast: 7:20-8:10am 

8-19 FALL BREAK-NO SCHOOL 

SKATING PARTY...Our  1st Skating 
Party will be held on Monday, September 
24 from 6:00pm-8:00pm @ the Roller  
Cave located @ 8734 E. 21st Street.  Cost 
is $6, which includes regu-
lar skate rental (speed 
skates and blade skates are 
extra).  Everyone age 3 
and older, including older 
siblings, are required to 
purchase an admission 
ticket and wear skates.  Every child must 
have an adult who is responsible for them 
@ school skating parties.  Our PTA’s phi-
losophy is to support family 
time...Children are not to be dropped off 
unsupervised.   

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES... 

School will not be in session on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 
due to conferences being held.  Report cards for the first nine-
week grading period will be given out at conferences.  Your 
conference times will be scheduled by the child’s teacher and 
will be coming home soon. 
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Weekly Counselor News: 

 

 Current lesson of the 
month discusses with your 
student what consequenc-
es are. How they happen 
whether or not you apologize after nega-
tive behavior. This is a huge concept for 
students to grasp. Work with your child on 
preventing those behaviors that result in 
consequences by using their coping skills: 
such as deep breaths, talking it out, laying 
their head down, etc… 
 

 Talk to your student about how conse-
quences and dino brain work. If you make 
choices in dino brain - you might have 
some negative consequences! 

 

 Talk about consequences at home… 
and have some established consequenc-
es so your child knows what behaviors 
are acceptable or not. 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT PUBLICATIONS/
NEWS MEDIA USE FOR STUDENTS 

 
The occasion may arise when the school dis-
trict wants to recognize your child or your child’s school.  
This may include your child’s photo, your child’s name or 
your child’s work in district publications, newsletters, on 
school district websites, and in electronic/social media or in 
staff training videos.  We may also want to tell the media 
(including newspapers, television, and radio) about your 
child’s achievements.  We never knowingly release infor-
mation about a student to anyone who wants to use it for 
commercial/political purposes.  However, we will honor 
your request to not include your child in these types of 
recognitions if you notify your child’s school office in writ-
ing that you do not want this type of information released. 

Birthday Treat Policy:  Star t-
ing this 18/19 school year, all 
MSD Warren Schools will be 
aligning their birthday celebra-
tion policies to the district’s 
wellness policy.  As  part of our 

efforts towards health and wellness, we fol-
low a “no birthday treats” guideline.  Warren 
Townships policy emphasizes on academics 
and fairness to all children.  Birthday treats 
and party items are not allowed during 
school hours.  Please do not send food items 
or party invitations to school.  Also, balloons 
and flowers are not to be delivered to stu-
dents at school.   

FALL BREAK 
 

OCTOBER 8-19, 2018 
 

NO SCHOOL 


